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Excellencies, dear Colleagues, 
 
It is my honour 



countries, delivering tailored curricula at the national, regional and international levels with 
sustainable impact.   
 
Each of our institutions is an independent organisation; but we are mutually reinforcing and 
united in our mission to prevent and counter violent extremism. Together we are fundamental 
implementing partners for GCTF Framework Documents and have supported the Forum’s 
Working Groups. We have led capacity-building projects in many regions globally, including 
North Africa, West Africa, East Africa, the Balkans, and South and Southeast Asia. Our work 
includes implementing GCTF outputs tackling global priorities including the rehabilitation and 
reintegration of foreign-terrorist fighters, countering violent extremism conducive to terrorism, 
criminal justice and the rule of law.  
 
We also cooperate closely with the United Nations. At a strategic level, each of our institutions 
has signed a Memorandum of Understanding with UNOCT. All our work with national 
governments is consistent with applicable national PVE strategies and policies and the UN 
Global Counter-Terrorism Strategy. These include Pillar I of the Strategy, relevant UN Security 
Council resolutions, and the UN Plan of Action to Prevent Violent Extremism. 
 
Allow me also to provide a few more practical examples of the cooperation between each of 
our institutions and the UN. 
 
First, GCERF: 

• In September, UNOCT and GCERF will jointly organise a training on preventing violent 
extremism through strategic communications in Mindanao in the Philippines for 
representatives of civil society and local authorities. This will be a pilot project and will 
be deployed in other countries later next year.  

• We look forward to drawing on the expertise and knowledge of UN colleagues and 
experts when implementing a new GCFT ‘Initiative on Funding and Enabling 
Community-Level P/CVE’ under the auspice of the Countering Violent Extremism (CVE) 
Working Group, co-chaired by Australia and Indonesia.  

• GCERF coordinates closely with various UN agencies when developing and 
implementing tailored country and regional investment strategies that guide our work 
in partner countries where it operates.  

• In the Western Balkans, GCERF has recently established a regional coordination panel to 
guide our investments, and IOM Kosovo is a member of the panel. In Tunisia, we 
coordinate closely with UNDP Tunisia in implementing our Country Strategy. In Mali, we 
will be organising a national conference on the prevention of violent extremism with 
UNDP in Bamako later in 2021. In Kenya, with our support, one of our grantees has 
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